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Registered Charity: 1179593 

Thrapston & District U3A is managed by volunteers who sit on the Executive Committee and as 

our U3A is a charity, the committee members are also Trustees. 

 

Chair 
Paul Ollett 
 

 

ChairmanThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Vice-Chair 
Frank Boydell 

 
Vicechair2ThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Treasurer 
Ann Thorpe 
 

 
TreasurerThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Business Secretary 
Wendy Davies 
 

 
SecretaryThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Groups Coordinator 
Roger Davies 
 

 
GroupsThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Membership Registrar 
Sue Campbell 
 

 
MembershipThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Tina Jones 
 

 
EditorThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Speaker Seeker 
Frank Boydell 
 

 
SpeakersThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Plaza Welcome 
Viv Tunstall 
 

 
PlazaWelcomeThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 

 
 

Publicity  
Glyn Hill 

 
Publicity1ThrapstonU3A@gmail.com 
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